
Item 21.1 
Request for Subsidy 

Background 

We have received the following email:  

I have booked the theatre for my annual show in May- James and the Giant Peach. I have 
sold tickets for 5x schools’ performances at cost price, then I hope to be able to give my 
cast a split of the public performance ticket sales.  

I have received the booking form with costs from Laurie. I wonder if there could be some 
consideration with the costs. I do not need a sound or lighting technician as I plan to 
operate the shows myself. I know we have a rule that nobody should use the theatres 
equipment without a technician, but could we negotiate a rate to use the equipment without 
a technician in this case?   

For consideration 

Cllrs are asked to consider the request.   


